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09 November 2022 

 

Dear Families 

Thinking about a career in Law? The Young Professionals have recently partnered up with a brand-new global law 
firm that we think you’d like to hear from! 
 
On Tuesday 15th October from 5:00pm - 6:00pm they are hosting an online event with international law firm 
Bird & Bird.  
 
Bird & Bird is an international law firm with a focus on helping organisations being changed by technology and the 
digital world. With over 1400 lawyers in 31 offices across Europe, the Middle East and Asia-Pacific, a career with 
Bird & Bird could take you all over the world. 
 
The support Bird & Bird provide to aspiring cohorts of diverse potential leaders of the firm is demonstrated 
through their Future Leaders programme. Join us to hear more about this fantastic programme they lead within 
the firm. 
 
If you are fortunate to be part of this cohort, you will be given the time and space to focus on what you want from 
your career and what really matters to you. Bird & Bird spend time thinking about what being a leader of the firm 
really means and what it takes for you personally to get there. 
 
Throughout the event you will get some incredible insights from top lawyers at the firm and leave with a really 
great understanding of the many routes into this specialist area of law. 
 
To sign up to this online event click here: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Bird-Bird-Law 
 
Do not forget to add this to your Unifrog account and let me know that you are taking part 
m.mylrea@stowhigh.com 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Melenie Mylrea 

 
Melenie Mylrea  
Futures Coordinator  
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